
WORK PLAN FOR THE “HOME GARDENING PROJECT” 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DATES ACTIVITY BUDGET 
FEBRUARY 2007 

 
5TH TO 23rd  

Formation of the 
Monitoring committee 
 
Consult Niutao Youth 
about the initiatives. 
 
Selecting the appropriate 
date for the awareness 
workshop on gardening. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

$200 

March 2007 
 

7th to 14th  

Continue discussions on 
the project. 
 
Radio announcements 
and talkback show 
 
Camera shooting  footage 
and photos begins 
 

 
 

$300 

April 2007 
 

2nd to 31st  

Selecting the youth for 
Home Gardening and the 
purchasing of tool and 
seedlings. 
 
First inspection for the 
Niutao Youth home 
gardening area. 
 
Install water tank and 
putt up the fence. 
 
Pictures taken 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

$2,352 

May 2007 
 

1st to 31st  

Identify the local 
markets to sell the 
products. This has to be 
done by consulting the 
business people and also 
the hospital together with 
the secondary high 
school. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

$400 
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Video shooting 
 

June 2007 
4th to 6th  

Second workshop for the 
Niutao youths only. 
 
Promote using media 
about the product of 
vegetables. 
 
Photos taken 
 

 
$200 

July  2007 
 
 

Starts selling the 
vegetables to a rate 
identified by the steering 
committee 
 
Take photos of the selling
 

 
 
 
 
 

$150 

Aug 2007 Interviews of the 
outcome of the project. 
Compile full report and 
data of the project 
 
Submit full report to 
UNESCO 

 
 
 
 

$172.00 

 


